The latest project report to be made available for download is the watching brief report for the Village Hall in Alderwasley, Derbyshire. The watching brief was carried out in April 2010 and involved the removal of the current Victorian floor surface and the excavation of the ground in the interior of the Hall.  The building’s foundations were revealed along with remains of a previous floor level and a fireplace, the location of which was previously unknown. The report can be downloaded from the Project Downloads page.
